RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL
DAILY BULLETIN

Tuesday, March 20, 2018
Faculty/Students

8th period study with Ms. Croneberger will be in room 6 this week.
Students
Prom Committee:  Prom Committee will meet on Thursday, March 22nd at 2pm in room 225.  We will be working on favors.  All Juniors are welcome!

Explorers:  Explorers are needed to help with the Easter Egg Hunt this Saturday, March 24th from 10am until 11:30am at Whomsley Field.  Please dress in uniform.

Senior Trip:  There is a very important and MANDATORY senior class trip meeting for all parents and students participating on Tuesday, March 27th, beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium.  Please remember to bring the forms that were mailed home with you to the meeting.

Prom Contest:  Student Council is running a contest for the cutest promposal.  If you take a picture of your promposal and post it on Instagram with #RHSPROMCHALLENGE (all caps) by midnight on April 7th we will select one lucky winner to win two prom tickets.  Any questions she Mrs. Hunter.

Interact Charity Bake Sale:  Spring break is almost here and what better way to celebrate than with delicious baked goods and a refreshing ice cream float.   The Annual Interact Charity Bake Sale will take place on Tuesday, March 27th in the HS/MS Courtyard.  Please come out and enjoy the refreshments while also supporting an RHS alumnus.
Tuxedo Fitting for Prom:  Formal Expressions will be here to fit for tuxedos for Prom during A & B lunch on Tuesday, March 27th.  A $20 deposit is required and will go towards the rental of your tuxedo.  See Ms. Downey in room 225 for a coupon or with any questions.

Class of 2019:  If you are interested in running for Prom Court you may sign up before or after school in room 225.  Names will be taken until Spring Break.
Prom 2018:  The 2018 Prom will be held at the Collingswood Grand Ballroom on Friday, May 11th at 6pm.  Tickets are $65 each and will be sold April 9th-April 13th from 2-2:30pm in the hallway outside of the Main Office.  No tickets will be available after 2:30pm on Friday, 4/13.  See Ms. Downey with any questions.  

Class of 2019 your next installment of $150 for Senior trip is due by 3/30 to Ms. Downey in room 225.

Summer Help:  The Maintenance Department has openings for Summer Help Students, male or female from freshman, sophomore, junior or senior to perform all aspects of cleaning all areas of the buildings, lifting various items and all other related duties.  Must be able to take directives from Maintenance supervisor.  Please see Mrs. Beohmer in the Maintenance office (next to band room) for applications.  Applications must be received by Friday, April 13th.
Guidance
Any junior girl interested in Girls’ State should come to the guidance office to sign up by Monday, March 26th.  A $50.00 fee is required at the time of registration. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO JUNIOR BOYS:  Boys State’s nomination period is open to any male junior interested in attending.  The deadline is soon approaching.  Please see Ms. DiLuzio for more details.  
Happy Birthday… Ian Alley
